
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the March 3, 2016 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:  Kitty Greenwood, Mike Vallone  and Helen Winkel 
Guest present:  Tom Bunting, Legislative Aide for Representative Camille Lilly 
and Eileen Lynch from Don Harmons Office. 
 
The minutes of the February  2016 meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Kitty Greenwood and seconded by Mike Vallone to accept the minutes 
as presented.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted as presented. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul report by Mike Vallone.  They have given out a large amount 
of food and money  this past month and the donations are down at the church.  
For the first time that he can remember they had to buy food to stock the pantry 
shelves.  Leyden Family Services has been sending people to the church for help.  
 
American Legion report by Mike Vallone.    He reminded everyone there will be 
no pancake breakfast in March.  The Legion held Great American Day.  It was 
attended by many of the other Legion Posts. 
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood.  The relay meeting is March 15th at the 
Park District. Lulu Bells is donating food for the meeting. The Relay will be held 
on July 15th from 6 until midnight at Hammill Square. 
 
Tom Bunting reported that Senator Harmon’s & Camille Lilly’s offices are 
working on setting up a health fair.  Informed us that the Bill for Map Grants did 
not pass.   
 
Eileen Lynch reported that that are working on the Community Health  Fair. 
Walgreens will be giving flu shots & the Secretary of State’s services will have a 
table also.  Will talk to the local hospitals to do health screenings,  the local 
governments will be involved as will the park district. The Treasurer’s Office will 
have a table for  the I Cash program.  
 
Lisa Anthony remonded the members about the blood drive on March 11th. 
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 1:45 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Collins 
 


